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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please carefully 

review this list. Please contact your CCC rep and the faculty author(s) if you have questions or 
comments. 

 AHS-Health Careers Exploration R. Campbell 
 ALTW-Financial Literacy for the Disabled Student B. Beiers 
 ALTW-Healthy Relationships for the Disabled Student B. Beiers 
 C S-Intermediate Algorithm & Data Structure Methodologies in C++ M. Loceff 
 PSYC-Applied Research Experience E. Lin 

v  State Approval Received: We have finally received state approval for an AS degree and 
three Certificates of Achievement in Geographic Information Systems Technology, that our 
curriculum committee approved June 2014. Congratulations to Allison Lenkeit Meezan and the 
Business and Social Science Division. 

v  New Departments/Subject Areas: In order to best assist the students by clarifying 
instructional "threads", there will be two new departments for 2016-17:  
• MTEC (Music Technology) separates the music history and "hands-on instrument" type 

courses from the tech production of music.  
• EMR (Emergency Medical Response) identifies the CTE thread for certification and entry 

into other emergency professions.  

v  ADT Reciprocity Agreement: The purpose of the ADT (Associate Degree for Transfer) 
legislation was to provide students a pathway from community colleges to CSUs with relative 
ease. We have discovered that there were no clear "pass-along" guidelines for us to handle 
courses taken at colleges other than our own. We have developed a policy by which we will 
clearly assist our students in incorporating course work form other colleges in relation to our 
ADTs, when appropriate, while maintaining our scholastic integrity. For further information, 
please contact your Curr Rep for the final document. 

 

Farewell & Adieu 
Dear Friends & Colleagues, 
Some of you may be unaware that I am retiring September 18th. Although I will be here through 
the summer, I wanted to take this opportunity to say good-bye and thank you to everyone. I have 
enjoyed my experiences here as the Curriculum Coordinator and the opportunity I've had to 
interact with most of you one-on-one.  
Your new Curriculum Coordinator, Mary Vanatta, will start July 6th so please come by if you're 
here during the summer to meet her. I'm leaving you in very good hands.  


